
 MIDWAY WATER ADVISORY BOARD  

 MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Midway Water Advisory Board meeting scheduled for 

July 7, 2025 has been canceled. The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on 

August 4, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. if business requires in the Midway City Office Building 

located at 75 North 100 West, Midway, Utah. 

 

 

Jennifer Sweat 

Secretary 

 

 


